VIRGINIA REAL ESTATE BOARD COMMITTEE MEETING

June 6, 2006

The Regulatory Review Committee of the Real Estate Board held a meeting on Tuesday, June 6, 2006, at the Department of Professional and Occupational Regulation, Richmond, Virginia.

The following Board Members were present for the meeting:

R. Schaefer Oglesby Sharon Parker Johnson Carol Clarke Marjorie Clark

DPOR Staff Members present for the meeting included:

Christine Martine, Executive Director Tammie Hall, Board Administrator

The meeting was called to order at 10:10 a.m.

The Regulatory Review Committee discussed proposed changes to the regulations and correspondence requesting that changes be made.

There being no further business nor public comment, the meeting adjourned at 11:50 a.m.

Jay DeBoer, Secretary